
To:        Rachel Farmer 

From:    Kirk Elliott

Date:     November 1, 2024

RE:       Purchasing Report

RFB #1354

Project

Department/Director

Engineer 

Advertised

Bid Opening

S & W Contracting

Stones River Electric

Stansell Electric

A & S Electrical

Rogers Group

Anchor Electric

Rains Electric $250.000.00

Southern Lighting & Traffic

Lee Company

Musco Sports Lighting

Awarded 

Thursday, October 3, 2024 in the Williamson Hearld and Friday, October 4, 2024 in the Tennessean 

Tuesday, October 29, 2024 at 2:30 p.m.

Bidders that were 

solicited or contacted 

WCS regarding

 this project

Name of Company

WCS has rejected the only bid received because it is significantly over the project budget.  We 

are considering other options.

Bid Amount

Stephen Brown/Gresham Smith

Contains bid projects conducted during the month of October 2024

The following is a summary of pertinent bid data for inclusion with the Board Materials to be reviewed at the next WCBOE 

meeting. The summary is in order of ascending bid sequence numbers and not necessarily by date. Pursuant to Board Policy this 

summary reports recent RFB's (Request for Bids) and RFP's (Request for Proposals) that were administered by the WCS Purchasing 

Department.  As always any purchasing - bid project that may require Board action should appear on the Board Agenda.  The 

projects listed below do not require Board action at the present time and are listed here for your information.  If further details are 

needed please contact the Purchasing Department to review any of the related bid - project files.  In addition to the projects listed in 

this monthly report the WCS Purchasing Department continues to review, approve and process numerous daily purchase orders that 

encompass day to day operations as well as negotiate renewals of previously bid contracts.     

Mill Creek Middle School Softball Field Lighting & Upgrades

This project consisted of soliciting bids from qualified contractors to construct athletic field lighting 

upgrades to the softball field at MCMS.

Facilities & Construction/Eric Gardner






